
 
 

Tameside Council 
Elected Member 

Annual Report of Activities 2022/23 
 
Councillor Name: Warren Bray 
 
Ward Name: St Peter's Ward 
 
Participation at Council Meetings and Panels 
 
I have attended all Council meetings except one where apologies were accepted. 
 
At the 2022 Annual meeting of the Council, I was appointed as assistant Executive Cabinet Member 
and appointed as Tameside’s representative on Greater Manchester Transport Committee. 
 
 
Participation on Outside Bodies and Partnerships 
 
Attended all meetings of the Greater Manchester Transport Committee, Bus Network sub-committee, 
Active Travel sub-committee and Bee Network board. 
 
 
Constituency Work and Local Issues 
 
I was elected as Secretary of St Peter’s ward for 2023. 
 
I am a LEA Governor at St Peter’s CE primary School A-u-L and have attended all meetings where 
possible or submitted apologies.  My term of Office expired in October 2022 and I decided to retire from 
this position. 
 
 
Members Advice Surgeries 
 
All surgeries are now held by request.  At the request of residents, a surgery was held at Holy Trinity 
Community Centre. 
 
Telephone and email have replaced the need for regular surgeries. 
 
 
Training and Development 
 
During the Year various meetings have been held by Skype, Teams or Zoom all have required various 
degrees of training. 
 
 
Achievements during the Year 
 
Trying to help people during the Pandemic has been very difficult and it has delayed many schemes 
but I am pleased that the renovation of Oxford Park has at last started and is due for completion in June 
2023 
 
 
 


